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October 3, 2018 

 

Dear Board of Selectmen: 

 

The Essex County Trail Association is hoping to continue the tradition of Gabe's 

Run. We respectfully ask the Hamilton Board of Selectmen for permission to hold 

the same 5K race on November 23rd, set up in Patton Park as it has been done in the 

past. The parking for this event will be in the Myopia Schooling Field. A portion of 

the proceeds will go to Gabe’s Fund. 

As part of this event, the ECTA would like permission to hang some of its sponsor 

banners on race day. We would put them on the split rail fence, location to be 

determined. There won't be more than five and maybe as few as three. An 

approximate size is 3’ x 8’ and they are made out of vinyl. We will bring one to the 

BOS meeting on October 9 for you to see. 

Thank you very much for your consideration and we look forward to the        

meeting next week. 

Thank you! 

 

Carol Lloyd 

Director Trail Management 

Essex County Trail Association 

978-500-4945


